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AH Committee

From: Martha Cabo <cabo_martha@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 03, 2019 9:41 AM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Affordable Housing Projects (Chapter 201H, Hawaii Revised Statutes) (Independent Development of 

the Makila Farms Project (Lahaina)) Agenda Item AH-1 (3)

Tasha Kama, Chair – Housing Committee 
Maui County Council  
Kalana O Maui Building, Eight Floor  
200 South High Street  
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793  
 
 
RE:  Support Makila Farms AH‐1 (3)   
 
Dear Tasha Kama, Chair ‐ Housing Committee 
 
 

Aloha Housing Committee, 
 
My name is Martha Cabo, a Maui resident, with hopes to maybe own a home in Maui in the very near future 
with our community support for affordable housing projects.  Now, as all of you on the housing committee are 
already aware of the need for affordable housing in the island, the Makila Farms Project would provide an 
opportunity for residents to have a chance to achieving their dreams of owning a home and more importantly, 
having a property with agriculture space to grow food and be self-sustaining. 
 
Therefore, I am writing to you to inform you that I fully support the Makila Farms Project and the developer, 
and ask your favorable support of the project so it can move forward and provide much need housing for those, 
like me, who’s hopeful to have the opportunity to own property to live and thrive on MAUI. 
 
Again, I support the Makila Farms project and once again I ask for your favorable support of the project for our 
residents. 
 
Mahalo in advance, 
 
Martha Cabo 
 
 


